
Agenda Item No. 

 
TO: SWALE JOINT TRANSPORTATION BOARD  

DATE: 17 March 2008 

SUBJECT: TUNSTALL – PROPOSED TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT AND 
PEDESTRIAN SAFETY SCHEME   

BY: TRANSPORTATION MANAGER – Mid Kent Division Kent 
Highway Services 

Classification: Unrestricted 

 
Summary: 

An up-date to members of the latest position with regard to 
this scheme 

Decision Required: That Members note the report and endorse the actions 
proposed 
 

 
Introduction 
 
1. Following representations from Tunstall Parish Council and a signed petition 

from residents and the parents of children attending the local Primary School 
about the need for safety improvements in the Village a meeting  was held 
on 12 December 2007 with KHS officers, local councillors, the Parish 
Council and key representatives to discuss their concerns in more detail.   

 
2.  It was agreed to draw up a scheme which would then be brought back to this   
     group and a meeting was then to be arranged to discuss the proposals in  
     more detail. Please see the attached appendix. This was reported to the  
     Joint Transportation Board on 17 December. 
 
Discussion 
 
3.   A further meeting was held on 11 March to talk through the detail of those  
      proposals  and an oral up-date of the outcome of that meeting will be given  
      to this Board. The next stage will be to assess this scheme as part of the  
      PIPKIN assessment process and, it is hoped, will then be included within   
      the proposed 2009/10 Integrated Transport programme. 
 
Decision Required 
 
4.  That Members note and endorse the actions proposed.  
 
Responsible Officer 
 
Michael Sammut  01622 798379 
Michael.sammut@kent.gov.uk 


